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Mayor’s Message
There are many projects going on this summer. The
City is extending pressurized secondary water under I-
15 to connect to the line in S.R. 126 (2000 West)
which will service the businesses along that road and
conserve our drinking water from being used for
irrigation. Road projects will also be starting around
the City as we plan for the future and conduct
seasonal maintenance.

The City Council adopted the balanced budgets
proposed by the administration at their June meeting.
The City maintains a good reserve and continues to
operate with no debt and no property tax.

The City continued to clean debris from storm drains
and waterways around the community this spring to
alleviate flood potential. Thanks to the many residents
who helped on this project. The cool spring weather
helped slow the flow of the spring run-off and prevent
banks from overrunning on our many waterways.
Enjoy the summer without any drought restrictions.

We are coming upon firework season. There is no
fireworks restrictions other than state law. Weber Fire
District asks that you please be safe and respectful
when using fireworks.

Garden Market Vendors

The Garden Market is opening the end of July! Sign up for
vendor space for your produce, crafts, and other items to
sell at the Marriott-Slaterville Garden Market. Vendor
space is free, registration and rules apply. Come browse
the Garden Market for some home grown deals and crafts.

2024 Dates — Garden Market

Saturday, July 27

Saturday, August 3, 10, 17, and 24

Saturday, September 7, 14, 21, and 28

The Marriott-Slaterville Garden Market is 10:00 AM to
1:00 PM at City Hall located at 1570 West 400 North.
Meet your friends and neighbors, and have an enjoyable
Saturday morning. Remember to clean-up your space
when you are done. For more information contact Cecile
Morris at: 801-628-2921, or send her an email:
cecilemorris2@aol.com.

Animals in Need Medical Fund

A fundraiser spaghetti dinner sponsored by Mill
Creek Animal Hospital will be held on July 13" from
4:30 to 8:30 PM at Marriott-Slaterville City, 1570
West 400 North. Tickets are $15 for adults and $10
for seniors (60+) and children (12-).

Local Updates

> Utilities. Garbage rates were increased earlier
this year to account for a shortfall in revenues
compared to expenses. All other City utilities
remain the same.

> Central Weber Sewer. Central Weber Sewer
Improvement District adopted a rate increase.
For more information call Central Weber
Sewer District at 801-731-3011.

> Secondary Water. The City pressurized
irrigation system will be treated with
potassium to clear the lines of bryozoa. Pink
dye is used to help staff see that the treatment
has circulated the water system. Only use
secondary water for irrigation purposes.

> Garbage. Do not overfill your garbage cans.
It creates litter and is illegal. Lids must close.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, JULY 16, 2024 — 7:00 P.M.
***Meeting Canceled™**

This agenda is tentative. Items can change or cancel.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, JULY 18, 2024 — 6:30 P.M.
***Meeting Canceled™**

This agenda is tentative. Items can change or cancel.
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